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	Comments


Luminant Energy Company LLC (Luminant) proposes to delete references to the Current Operating Plan (COP) in Section 22, Attachment D, Standard Form Black Start Agreement and Section 22, Attachment F, Standard Form Synchronous Condenser Agreement.  These changes are necessary because ERCOT has indicated during their review of the NPRR and preparation of a revised Impact Assessment that they will be developing a new electronic interface to the Market Management System (MMS) for uploading the Availability Plans for Black Start, Reliability Must-Run (RMR) and Synchronous Condenser Units that eliminates the need to track the Availability Plan of such Resources in the COP.  This new interface will reduce the cost and complexity of the system changes for this NPRR.

Luminant has reviewed the comments filed by ERCOT dated June 22, 2011 and finds that the changes we would have suggested are essentially incorporated in ERCOT’s comments.  Therefore, we endorse the changes proposed by ERCOT and are not proposing any other changes at this time.
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